

Permanent Mission of Bangladesh 65 Rue de Lausanne, 1202 Geneva, tel: 022-906-8020, fax: : 022-738-4616 email: mission.bangladesh@ties.itu.int

No. BMG/CRC-308

The Permanent Mission of the People's Republic of Bangladesh to the United Nations Offices and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Committee on the Rights of the Child (CRC), and in reference to the latter's earlier Note Verbale of dated 14 October 2005, has the honour to inform that Bangladesh would be represented by the following delegation at the Meeting on 9th January 2006 for consideration of the report by the CRC on the initial Report by Bangladesh under the Optional Protocol on the involvement of children in armed conflict:

1. H.E. Dr. Toufig Ali Ambassador & Permanent Representative of Bangladesh to the United Nations Office in Geneva

Leader

3. Mr. Mahbub-uz-Zaman Minister Permanent Mission of Bangladesh, Geneva

Member

3. Mr. Nayem U. Ahmed Second Secretary Permanent Mission of Bangladesh, Geneva Member

At the meeting on 9th January 2006, the delegation stands ready to engage in a dialogue with the CRC on the Initial Report under the Optional Protocol on the involvement of children in armed conflict.

The Permanent Mission of the People's Republic of Bangladesh avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Committee on the Rights of the Child (CRC) the assurances of its highest consideration.

Committee on the Rights of the Child Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights Palais Wilson 1201 Geneva

(Kind attn: Ms. Maja Andrijasevic-Boko,

Secretary of the CRC)

Tel:022-917 9216, Fax:917 902HCHR REGISTRY

Recipients

- 5 JAN 2006